
County Council – 16 February 2017 
 
Recommendation from the Audit and Governance Committee meeting held on  
20 January 2017 
 
Constitutional Changes 
14 The Committee considered a report by the Monitoring Officer which set out some 

suggested changes in the way in which County Council meetings were run to 
improve the time and quality of meetings. 
 
Members suggested that if the minutes of committee meetings were no longer 
included then there should be a verbal report from the chairmen of those 
committees. 
 
RECOMMENDED 
That constitutional changes in relation to the arrangements for County Council 
meetings be approved as amended by the Audit and Governance Committee in 
relation to a verbal report from Chairmen of Overview and Scrutiny Committees. 
 
Reason for Recommendation 
To contribute to the corporate aim to “provide innovative and value for money 
services”. 

 

  


